
 

PE Dept letter for parents.  1/09/20 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

As part of the Covid restrictions the PE changing rooms will be out of use. On days that your child 

has PE please send them to school in PE kit. In cold weather they may wear navy or black base 

layers under their PE top and navy or black non- logoed tracksuit bottoms. Girls may wear navy or 

black non-logoed leggings but only with their scorts over the top. If your child does wear tracksuit 

bottoms please ensure they have a scort or shorts with them for the lesson. 

In case of inclement weather students should bring uniform items such as jumpers and trousers to 

change into. 

We are aware that some items of PE kit are unfortunately out of stock. If you have been unable to 

purchase certain items please send your child in appropriate alternatives so they are still able to 

participate. 

We will not be able to lend out kit during this time so please ensure that your child comes to school 

in kit on the days they have PE. If there is a reason that they cannot fully access a PE lesson due to 

illness or injury please ensure they attend in appropriate kit. More layers may be necessary. They 

will still be involved in the lesson in some capacity. 

Only students in 9RJB, 9MZA and 9RAC will need to come to school in PE kit on their first day this 

week (Friday). 

Thank you for your support during this challenging time. We are looking forward to seeing the 

students in PE. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs D Johnson 

Head of PE 

 


